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4th February 2022 
 
Dear Parents/ Carers, 
 
On Tuesday 15th March, Maple Class will be visiting the British Wildlife Centre. Whilst at the centre, the 
children will have opportunities to get hands-on with a variety of species including birds of prey and 
nocturnal mammals, learn more about their habitats, food chains and classification and take part in 
interactive workshops about habitat loss and the impact this has on the food chain. It is a great centre 
which runs as a charity and I feel it will be an invaluable experience which will allow the children to 
extend their learning. 
 
We will be travelling there by minibus and in a staff car. We will be leaving school at 9am and returning 
before the end of the school day. 
 
For this trip children will need the following:  

 School uniform  

 Suitable footwear (they do not need to wear school shoes)  

 A waterproof jacket  

 A packed lunch and separate healthy snack 

 An extra carton or bottle of drink.  
 
To enable this trip to go ahead, we will be asking for voluntary contribution of £13. By paying the 
contribution via the Schoolsbuddy system, this is accepted as consent for your child to attend this trip. 
Please complete and return the slip below to the office by Friday 5th March. Please do not hesitate to 
contact us if you have any questions.  
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Rachel Harris 
Maple Class Teacher 
 
British Wildlife Centre trip 
 
Name of child: …………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 
 
I give permission for my child to travel to and from the centre in the school minibus or a staff car.  
 
 
Signed: __________________________________________________ Date: ___________________ 
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